
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
May 20, 2017 
 
 
 
IWPA Circular No. 225 of 2017 
 
 
 

 
Circular to Members who have Wind Mills in TN 

 
 
 
Dear Members 
 

Sub: Reply to SE EDC on CGP Matter 
 
We are pleased to enclose herewith a draft of the letter which you can send in your letterhead to the 

Superintending Engineer of your EDC in case you have received any communication on Captive 

Generating Plant (CGP) matter. 

 

Please send by Registered Post with acknowledgement due (RPAD). 

 

No hand delivery please. 

 

With Best Wishes & Regards,    

 
 
 

For Indian Wind Power Association 
 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Encl.: As above                      Chairman 


